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Lane closures scheduled for portions of Kalāheo May 6, May 9 
 

KALĀHEO – The Department of Public Works announces its contractor, Maui Kupono Builders, 

will begin road repaving work along portions of Kai Ikena Drive and Uka Ikena Street, in Kalāheo, on 

Friday, May 6, and Monday, May 9, weather permitting. 

One lane of Kai Ikena Drive and Uka Ikena Street will be closed from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 

weekdays only. The remaining open lane will accommodate alternating traffic in both directions with 

flaggers positioned at the ends of the closures to direct traffic. No parking will be allowed in the work 

zones during this time. 

Motorists are advised to make the appropriate arrangements to accommodate the necessary 

lane closures and allow extra time to get to their destination. 

Dates and times are subject to change depending on weather and other factors. 

For more information or questions, please contact Maui Kupono Builders at (808) 369-1800 or 

Todd Ozaki at the County of Kaua‘i at (808) 241-4845. 
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